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November is Native American Month and the Southwestern Oklahoma State University
Native American Club has two events planned on the Weatherford campus.

A shawl making workshop is planned for Wednesday, November 19, at 5:30 p.m. in
the SWOSU Conference Center. Materials and refreshments will be provided. The club
does need RSVPs by calling either 580.330-0421 or 580.330-0292.

Dr. Henrietta Mann, president of the Cheyenne and Arapaho Tribal College, will
speak on Tuesday, November 18, at 5:30 p.m. in the SWOSU Conference Center.
Refreshments will be provided, and everyone is invited to attend.



